
 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

Dear Valued Residential Electric Customer, 

 

On behalf of our Wholesale Electricity Partner, Nebraska Public Power District, you have 

been randomly selected to participate in the 2022 Residential Appliance Survey.  This is 

the eighteenth version of the Residential Appliance Saturation Survey dating back to 

1980.  

 

This survey will gather information regarding the major appliances you own, your 

household characteristics, energy efficiency programs, and new electric technologies.  

 

Your survey feedback is very important to us.  It will help us determine a path for future 

success as your electric utility provider, help us develop incentive programs that could 

help you save on new appliances, or reduce your electric bill.  

 

The survey can be found at the following link: 

 

 

Your response will be anonymous and used confidentially in combination with the other 

responses we receive. 

 

The survey will remain open until June 7, 2022. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lexington Utilities System 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ApplianceSurvey22

